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Independence Day - July 4th
Holiday Staff Shuttle Schedule

There will be a modified staff shuttle schedule during
Independence Day on Tuesday, July 4.

https://mailchi.mp/318563f4e00c/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-march-8-15834520?e=[UNIQID]


Holiday shuttle schedule for this upcoming Independence Day 2023

Independence Day is near!

Due to decreased demand, some shuttle lines and services will have reduced or
no service on Tuesday, July 4, 2023.

Shuttle lines and services will run on normal schedule on Monday, July 3,
2023.

If you are affected by the schedule change, consider using an alternative line or
contact Transportation Services for suggestions by emailing:
TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org or call: 650.736.8000.

Please click the button below to view a table of which shuttles lines and
services are affected by the upcoming holiday.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

mailto:TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/july4-shuttles


COMING SOON: Electric Vehicle (EV)
Charging at the Pasteur Staff Garage

EV charging stations will soon be available for Stanford Medicine staff parking at the
Pasteur Staff Garage.

The Pasteur Staff Garage will feature 20 EV charging stations at the lower level 2 (L2)

Do you own an electric vehicle? Get ready to get charged up at the Pasteur Staff
Garage!

Transportation Services is excited to announce that 20 electric vehicle chargers
will be coming soon to the Pasteur Staff Garage!

The EV charging stations will be located on the lower level 2 (L2) of the garage
and will be available for use in the late summer to fall. The EV charging rates
will be $0.25 per kilowatt-hour, plus $5 each additional hour after the first 3
hours.

Stay tuned for more details and announcement of the official launch!

Looking for other ways to commute sustainably? Skip the car entirely with one
of Transportation Services’ free alternatives, such as free Caltrain passes, the
Santa Clara Park & Ride lot and shuttle, or the Campbell Park & Ride lot and
shuttle.

Click on the button below for more alternative transportation options.

https://www.google.com/maps/place/On+Welch+Road+@+Pasteur+Staff+Garage/@37.4350164,-122.1815728,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x808fa4cdf25d09db:0x959282e34c4b284c!8m2!3d37.4350122!4d-122.1789925!16s%2Fg%2F1hhjw5ks_?entry=ttu
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Caltrain-Go-Pass
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr


Update on the Blake Wilbur Drive
Roadway Extension Project

Blake Wilbur Drive is in the process of being extended to connect to Sand Hill Road and
Welch Road.

Timelapse of the Blake Wilbur Drive roadway extension project on April 10, 2023

Planning, Design, & Construction (PD&C) is extending Blake Wilbur Drive to
connect it to Sand Hill Road. To accommodate this roadway extension, a
portion of the 900 Welch parking lot was repurposed for the project. 

DISCOVER STAFF TRANSPORTATION OPTIONS

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Alternatives


    

The purpose of this roadway extension is to significantly improve vehicular
circulation, bicycle, and pedestrian connections in the vicinity of the Stanford
Medical Center. In addition, providing a new route for emergency vehicles and
improved access to the outer Welch Road medical office building, the Advance
Medicine Center, and the Blake Wilbur Outpatient Clinic.

Construction began in March 2023 and is set to continue until mid-fall of 2023.

Tired of Paying for Parking at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

The SRI Park & Ride lot (Menlo Park), the Santa Clara Park & Ride lot (near Levi
Stadium), and the Campbell Park & Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics
lot) provide FREE parking and transportation for staff at the Stanford Medicine
Palo Alto hospital campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride
that connects directly to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is
operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/


Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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